
 

 

 

 

 

Watering Trees, Shrubs and Evergreens  
for Winter Survival 
 

 

Watering trees and shrubs is still the single most important fall chore this year, so 
don't put the hose away yet! 
   
Water deeply and thoroughly. The Ross Root Feeder, will deliver water directly to 
the roots when the hose is connected to it. You can also water effectively by 
placing the hose at the base of each plant and letting it trickle for 15 minutes. 
  
For large trees, water around the entire drip line so as to deliver moisture to all the 
roots. Give special attention to plants installed this year and last.  
   
Continue watering right up to hard frost. If the winter remains balmy and dry, keep 
up the watering through the winter.  If we have a cold winter with little snow, you 
can add moisture to trees and shrubs right on through the cold months by piling 
shoveled snow around the base of each plant.  
 
 

                                     


